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Project 
Limits 

YOU ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN AN ONLINE “VIRTUAL” PUBLIC INPUT REQUEST: 
 

MATERIALS POSTED ON: June 16, 2020 
WEBSITE: https://www.fairbornoh.gov/government/public_works/engineering/index.php 

The City of Fairborn invites you to participate through an online virtual public input request to review the 
proposed alternative for improvements to Broad Street from Dayton Drive to Pierce Drive.  The project 
includes a reduction in lanes from 4-lanes to 3-lanes to provide room for the addition of bike lanes. Additional 
improvements to the intersecting roadways throughout the corridor including strategies to consolidate access 
points along the corridor to improve safety for motorist, pedestrians, and bicyclists. 
 
The exact impacts to the adjacent properties are not know but it is anticipated that temporary access to facility 
construction will be needed on most properties abutting the work area. One-lane of traffic in each direction 
will be maintained on Broad Street, side streets may require closure for construction, exact closures and 
detour routes are not known at this time. 
 
Public input is being solicited virtually with all materials posted on the website which include exhibits, 
handouts, and comment forms. Comment forms and project handouts can be mailed out if requested by 
contacting Lee Harris. Please ensure all comments are returned to Lee Harris by mail or email by July 26, 2020.  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, or disability. Persons 
who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) please contact Lee Harris 
at least 15 calendar days prior to the end of the virtual public meeting comment period. 
                                                                                                                     Project Location Map   

               
If you cannot obtain the materials online and would like 
to comment and remain informed about the project, 
please contact:  

Lee Harris, City Engineer 

     Phone: 937-754-3055  

E-mail: lee.harris@fairbornoh.gov 

Mail: City of Fairborn  
           Dept. of Engineering 

            44 W. Hebble Avenue 
        Fairborn, OH 45324 


